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21st March 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 6 Information Evening  
 
In May this year, all Year 6 children across the country will be completing assessments, 
known as National Curriculum Tests (sometimes called SATs) in Maths and English.   We 
are holding an information evening for Year 6 parents on Thursday 19th April at 3.15-
4.15pm, for you to find out more about these assessments.  
 
We hope that you are able to come to this meeting so that we can talk about ways of 
how we can work together to help your child prepare for these tests.  So that we have 
an idea of numbers please could you return the slip below as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Rob Neary 
Willow Class Teacher 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Please return to the School Office as soon as possible SAT’s Information Evening 
Thursday 29th March 
 
 
I am/We are able/unable to come to the Information Evening on Thursday 19th April 
at 3.15pm  (Please delete as appropriate) 
 
 
Name(s)………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
Child’s Name…………………………………………………………………………… 
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